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Beaver 
County 
YMCA
A new way of looking 
at cleanliness

Your Beaver County YMCA is currently 
taking steps to prevent the introduction 
and spread of COVID-19. The health and 
well-being of our members, and our  
team, is our highest priority. We have 
instituted an even higher standard of 
cleanliness to keep our facilities and our 
communities safe. 

A new era of
clean

Monthly Report

March 2022

Communication is one of the keys to
our success.  We are working to
maintain the most recent, factual
information and course correcting
our procedures as needed to ensure
the best outcome for our facilities. 

1 2

Implementation of new
comprehensive training

programs across the
organization on all new

processes
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Alignment of all
Cleaning Processes

and Chemicals
across all facilities

Collaboration &coordination
with local health
departments, to

disseminate information
about the disease and its

potential transmission

Guidelines for
Success

We are following the CDC guidelines for cleaning, disinfectants and
sanitizers to address bacteria, virus, fungi and mold
We are using EPA Registered Disinfectants
We have increased the frequency of cleaning high touch areas
More alcohol based hand sanitizer dispensers have been place
throughout our facilities
Professional grade disinfectants are applied throughout our entire
childcare and facilities after our deep cleaning is completed when
our sites are closed
The use of PPE (Gloves, masks, glasses) is to ensure the safety of our
staff and possible transmission of any diseases
All HVAC filters will be replaced prior to opening
The processes to clean all exercise equipment after each use have
been instituted

Cleanliness
Changes

For questions: 

724-891-THE-Y




